
April 2, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Harrison E. Livingstone 

3025 Abell Avenue 

Baltimore, MD 21218 

 

Dear Mr. Livingstone: 

 

Thank you for your March 30, 1996 letter regarding several additional matters related to the 

assassination of President Kennedy. 

 

First, the transcripts of the Humes and Boswell depositions will be made available when we have 

completed our pursuit of records and information related to the medical evidence.  You will be 

advised when they are available. 

 

Second, there are other key individuals connected with the medical evidence under consideration for 

depositions.  However, besides Humes and Boswell, no other depositions relevant to the medical 

evidence have been taken yet.  Until the depositions are taken, I am not at liberty to discuss specific 

names. 

 

Third, I have provided copies of the information you enclosed to the appropriate members of the staff 

for careful review in connection with our pursuit of records related to the medical evidence. 

 

Again, thank you for writing to the Review Board and for providing additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


